HurworTH

—— SCHOOL —

We are excited to invite
you to our Drop-In Sessions as
part of your child's transition to
Hurworth Schooll

These sessions provide a fantastic
opportunity for you to meet and get

to know the new teaching staff who

will be guiding your child through their
educational journey. It's a great chance to
ask questions, learn about the curriculum,
and discuss any concerns or hopes you may
have for the upcoming school year.
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